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I wish to express my objection to the proposed Plastics Refining plant in Moss Vale, for the following reasons. 

It is of great concern to me that the main regulatory bodies that would normally be notified and involved in this 
kind of venture have not been contacted; something they describe as â€˜extraordinary’ in the circumstances. 
This seems very suspect. 

The building of a five story industrial facility amidst residential dwellings would not normally be approved or 
seen as desirable, particularly when it involves a considerable increase in heavy vehicles coming and going. 
Moss Vale is already really struggling with the traffic it has, and does not have the infrastructure to cope with 
this. 

The involvement and inaccessibility of a key individual who has a history of being  
 poor environmental practices raises an obvious red flag. The proximity of the site to a water 

catchment area of serious significance to a large population should mean only an operator or company with a 
proven  record of best practice could be considered. 

The people proposing this are not being transparent or open - it is simply not intelligent to ignore the obvious 
problems and unknowns. 

It’s a desperately needed resource - but it needs to be in a place that can’t impact detrimentally on waterways 
or residents, and needs to be run by people who can be fully accountable. 

Thank you. 
 

 




